
 

 

Public Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CORRECTION TO THE NOTICE CONCERNING AN  
APPLICATION FOR EXEMPTION FROM THE PROHIBITION ON THE 

CONVERSION OF IMMOVABLES TO DIVIDED CO-OWNERSHIP 
FOR 4117-4119, AVENUE NORTHCLIFFE 

 
 
Please note that the notice announcing the review of the application for 
exemption from the prohibition on the conversion of immovables to divided co-
ownership, concerning the immovable located at 4117-4119, avenue Northcliffe, 
has been amended by changing the location of the Borough Council meeting on 
September 5, 2006, from 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine to 5319, 
avenue Notre-Dame-de-Grâce. 
 
GIVEN AT Montréal, on August 23, 2006. 
 

 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement substitut 


